



Chris Banks <bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com>

Re: Mid Wales Conjoined Public Inquiry

1 message

Alison Davies <chairman@cupowys.org>

20 December 2012 19:35

To: Claire Jones-Hughes <bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com>

Dear Claire

Further to my previous email regarding point 3 (below). I should like to clarify that we consider 'topic led' to be important when considering cumulative effect and accept the views of the Planning Inspector, that we deal with specific applications first and then consider the cumulative impact by topic.

Alison Davies

on behalf of the Conjoined Public Inquiry working group and members of the wider anti-wind Alliance
Carreg y Big, Cefn Coch
Welshpool, Powys
SY21 0AW

████████████████████
████████████████████
████████████████████

Also look at www.nowind.org.uk

On 20/12/2012 09:14, "Claire Jones-Hughes" <bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com> wrote:

This e-mail is to confirm receipt of below. Thanks

Claire Jones-Hughes
Programme Officer

Banks Solutions
% 6 Brading Road
Brighton
BN2 3PD

01273 381518

07737 786425

bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com

On 19 Dec 2012, at 15:19, Alison Davies <chairman@cupowys.org> wrote:

Mid Wales Conjoined Public Inquiry

Dear Claire Jones-Hughes

Further to your notes of the meeting held at the Pavilion, Llandrindod Wells on 28th November we would be pleased if the following matters could be noted:

1. Suggestions for appropriate venues in Welshpool
 - o Welshpool Town Hall
 - Contact Welshpool Town Council
 - o Royal Oak Hotel
 - o Powys County Council Offices, Severn Street, Welshpool
2. Items for the Statement of Matters
 - o item 4 - Include proximity to and impact on **the Shropshire Hills AONB, Glyndw's Way, Offa's Dyke**
 - o item 5 - Cumulative Impact in Powys **and mid Wales** area (*this includes Cefn Croes windfarm and Nant y Moch and Mynydd yr Gwynt proposals*)
 - o Heritage Landscapes
 - o Transmission – impact of matters already within terms of reference upon transmission to or by National Grid
3. We support the proposal that the Conjoined Inquiry should be topic led

At the meeting Marcus Trinnick QC asked whether there would be provision for SEI information specifically for the Inquiry, that was not publicly advertised. At the time we were informed that a response would be given later. Has this been decided?

We note that a Statement of Common Ground be submitted to prevent duplication. Could you provide a timescale for this, please.

Yours sincerely

Alison Davies

on behalf of the Conjoined Public Inquiry working group and members of
the wider anti-wind Alliance

Carreg y Big, Cefn Coch

Welshpool, Powys

SY21 0AW

[REDACTED]

Also look at www.nowind.org.uk <<http://www.nowind.org.uk>>